EDMONTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

June 10, 2008

TO:

Board of Trustees

FROM:

E. Schmidt, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT:

Bereavement

ORIGINATOR:

B. Tams, Assistant Superintendent

RESOURCE

STAFF:

Cheryl Singer

INFORMATION

Mr. Alan Bart Dortch passed away May 29, 2008, at the age of fifty-three years.

Mr. Dortch began his career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1989 at Richard Secord School as a teacher assistant. He also held teacher assistant positions at Calder, McKernan, Tevie Miller Heritage School, Ross Sheppard and McNally Schools.

Mr. Dortch is survived by his mother Lucy and brothers Zane, Garth and Guy.

A memorial donation on behalf of the Administration and Board of Trustees has been sent to the Heart and Stroke Foundation.

BT:cls